
Vacancy – Performance Manager for Welsh Bowls 
Extension of Closing Date for Applications 

 
Due to the scale of events at this present time, it has been decided to extend the closing 
date for the post of Performance Manager. The revised timescale has been included in the 
advertisement below. 
 
Previous applicants need not re-apply as their applications will be considered at this time. 
 
The Welsh Bowls Federation (WBF) is looking to appoint a Performance Manager who will 
work in conjunction with the Performance Group on implementing a Performance Plan. 
 
It is envisaged that the person appointed will possess a sound and current knowledge of 
elite bowls coupled with the ability to develop and improve further the performance of the 
most talented Elite Bowlers in Wales.  
 
The successful candidate will have the opportunity to develop the Performance Plan and 
Elite Performance Programme utilising support services from the Welsh Bowls Coaching 
Association and National Team Managers. 
 
This is a part time post which is, on average 3 days a week, however the hours associated 
with the post will be variable dependent upon the schedule of events within the 
Performance Plan and Elite Performance Programme variations to this, especially during 
busy competition periods.  The salary for the post is £17,000 per annum, subject to annual 
review and future funding. 
 
The appointment would commence on or around 1st October 2016 or agreeable date. 
 
If you believe that you have the ability to fulfill the role, please apply by email attaching a 
letter of application stating your suitability and relevant key skills for the role as well as your 
Curriculum Vitae to secretary@welshbowlsfederation.org.uk. 
 
Should you require any further details regarding the post please contact the Secretary. 
 
Closing date for applications – Monday 19th September 2016 
Short Listing – Week ending 23rd September 2016 
Interviews – Wednesday 28th September 2016 
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